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Mary Hare School - Together as One  
Introduction

Mary Hare School is a school for deaf children and young people of national 
and even international renown. Its aim is to maximise the potential of its 
pupils through use of speaking and listening, facilitated by use of the very best 
technology, small classes and qualified Teachers of the Deaf. 

Currently, Mary Hare has a Secondary School of 217 pupils on the Snelsmore 
Common campus and a Primary School of 28 pupils at Greenham. The existing 
Primary School is housed in a Grade II* listed manor house which is far from 
ideal as a modern primary school. It is too large, too grand, inflexible and 
extremely expensive to maintain. Mary Hare is therefore looking to relocate the 
school into a new purpose-built Primary School, fit for the 21st century, on the 
Snelsmore campus.

The relocation offers many advantages:

–– 	potential for greater collaboration between professionals
–– providing a ‘state of the art’ learning environment for deaf children
–– enabling an increase in pupil numbers 
–– sharing facilities across the campus
–– further advantages in terms of economy, environmental considerations and 	        
better Health and Safety provision

The overarching ambition is to create a centre of excellence at the Snelsmore 
campus, co-locating educational activities with other complementary Mary Hare 
functions including a publicly accessible hearing centre, conference and training 
facilities, earmould manufacture and hearing aid repair shop, both currently 
housed at Greenham.

To complement the new build facilities the development proposals include a 
comprehensive package of improvements to the existing campus, creating a 
safer, more attractive and more usable sequence of external spaces. 


